
The Province of Ontario has issued orders under the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act 
(EMCPA) that require: 
 
-              Non-essential businesses to close to the public; and,  
-              Forbid of groups of more than 5 people from gathering 
 
The Federal Quarantine Act has issued orders that require: 
 

- All those returning from international travel to quarantine themselves for 14 days.  
 
If you are concerned that a business or individual is in violation of one of the above listed orders you 
may call the Township of Southwold office at (519) 769-2010 to report the incident. The Township will 
work with its Municipal By-Law Enforcement Officer to gain compliance.  
 


